Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Scott <SBittinger@stratusinc.net>

Sent: Tuesday, August 08, 2017 11:29 AM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: 1970 Seminary Avenue project

Attachments: Grimit WW Response 2232 Seminary 8-8-17.pdf

This letter is being uploaded to GeoTracker and the FTP site.

You had asked us to identify and sample a well 600 feet from the site; the property owner has no knowledge of any well.



J&R Associates

364 41+ St

Oakland, Ca 94609 AUG 0 7 2017
Office: 510.547.8916

August 4, 2017

Mr. Scott B. Bittinger, P.G.

Project Manager

Stratus Environmental Inc.

RE: 2232 Seminary LLC Water Supply
Dear Mr. Bittinger

Thank you for your letter. We are completely unaware of any well on our property.
Obviously it is not operational.

We are not interested in participating in any litigation.

Sincerely,

William J. Rosetti
Managing Member

2232 Seminary LLC

J & R Associates — 364 41¢ St. Oakland, CA 94609 — 510.547.8916
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